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(Queens, NY) Senator Michael Gianaris issued the following statement regarding any
possible development at Sunnyside Yards.

“Mayor de Blasio is right that western Queens needs more affordable middle class
housing so we can maintain the character of our growing neighborhoods,” said
Senator Gianaris. “It is critical that the discussion regarding Sunnyside Yards
includes the community and focuses on providing the additional infrastructure we
desperately need. Any future development must bring with it more and better
schools, new parks and open spaces, and vastly improved mass transit, particularly
on the 7 line. I look forward to working with the Mayor to ensure our existing
community is consulted and protected as this process unfolds.”
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